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Stogner, Michael 

From: Bonnie Husband [bhusband@sagapetroleum.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2003 2:07 PM 

To: Stogner, Michael 

Subject: Re: NSL State Land Sec 32 #10 

faxing 7 pages now 

— Original Message — 
From: Stogner, Michael 
To: 'Bonnie Husband' 
Cc: Ezeanyim, Richard ; Jones. William V ; Williams. Chris ; Mull, Donna ; Wrotenbery, Lori; William F. Carr (E-
mail) 
Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2003 2:42 PM 
Subject: RE: NSL State Land Sec 32 #10 

Ms. Husband, 

I have reviewed the Division's files and talked with Wil Jones and others but, I'm sorry to say, I find no record 
of such a filing received by this office. I apologize if we misplaced or mishandled it in anyway. 

If you would please fax me a copy of this application and all of the support data I will give it priority status and 
review it immediately. 

Please use the following fax number (505) 476-3471. Also, if you will e-mail me when you are ready to 
transmit this filing, I will wait for it. 

If there are any problems, my telephone number is (505) 476-3465. 

Original Message 

From: Bonnie Husband [mailto:bhusband@sagapetroleum.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2003 11:48 AM 
To: mstogner@state.nm.us 
Subject: NSL State Land Sec 32 #10 

Called Hobbs OCD office this am. Status of approval to drill NSL location filed 10-2-02 - Hobbs stated 
waiting on NSL number from your office. Letters from Apache & Brothers Production co w/no objection to 
application, no response from other offset operators. 

2223 FSL & 860 FEL, Sec 32 (I), T18S, R38E, Lea County, proposed 7000' Drinkard well 

1/14/2003 
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Stogner, Michael 

From: Stogner, Michael 

Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2003 1:43 PM 

To: 'Bonnie Husband' 

Cc: Ezeanyim, Richard; Jones, William V; Williams, Chris; Mull, Donna; Wrotenbery, Lori; William F. 
Carr (E-mail) 

Subject: RE: NSL State Land Sec 32 #10 

Ms. Husband, 

I have reviewed the Division's files and talked with Wil Jones and others but, I'm sorry to say, I find no record of 
such a filing received by this office. I apologize if we misplaced or mishandled it in anyway. 

If you would please fax me a copy of this application and all of the support data I will give it priority status and 
review it immediately. 

Please use the following fax number (505) 476-3471. Also, if you will e-mail me when you are ready to transmit 
this filing, I will wait for it. 

If there are any problems, my telephone number is (505) 476-3465. 

Original Message 

From: Bonnie Husband [mailto:bhusband@sagapetroleum.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2003 11:48 AM 
To: mstogner@state.nm.us 
Subject: NSL State Land Sec 32 #10 

Called Hobbs OCD office this am. Status of approval to drill NSL location filed 10-2-02 - Hobbs stated 
waiting on NSL number from your office. Letters from Apache & Brothers Production co w/no objection to 
application, no response from other offset operators. 

2223 FSL & 860 FEL, Sec 32 (I), T18S, R38E, Lea County, proposed 7000' Drinkard well 

1/14/2003 


